
2019 Mini-Reunion 

We hope everyone is in good health and doing great. Just a reminder we are about four months out 

from the annual 2019 Irvin Alumni Rendezvous at the Inn of the Mountain Gods in Ruidoso 14-17 

October 2019.  Below are the Alumni who have signed up so far to attend (if you have already contacted 

us and your name is not listed below, please let us know – sorry).  If you would like to attend or think 

you might be able to attend, please email one of us to let us know.  The information packet for the 

Rendezvous can be found on the home page of the irvin61 website (www.irvin61.com).  Please share the 

information with anyone you know who might be interested in attending.  A fun time is guaranteed!! 

Take care, 

Pam Cotten - pgcotten@gmail.com        Bryson McCool – brymccool@gmail.com 

 

Who is already signed up: 

Taffy Bagley ('67) 

Vernon ('61) and Marsha Bolstad 

Merriellen (Grant) Bonem ('61) 

Mike and Nancy (Johnson) Braskett ('68) 

Monica ('62) and Alvin Bruns 

Paul ('65) & Margo Caigoy 

Marston & Pam (Davis) ('62) Cotten 

Mike Dickson ('63) & Gwen (Dillon) ('63) McLaurin 

Jim Dunlap ('63)  

Joe ('65) & Marsha ('67) (O'Leary) Hendrus 

Frank James ('63) 

Bryson ('61) & Chris (Laffler) ('65) McCool  

Norma (Johnson) Reagan ('68) 

Clark ('63) and Sue Schadle 

Detlev Steklis ('63) and Sylvia Gee 

 

 

http://www.Irvin61.com/ 


